
 
Wilmington Beautification Committee 

Gateway Garden June 24. 2024 
 

Committee Members Present: Cheryl  LaFlamme,  Bev Butler,  Adele Mattern,  Anne Saracino , Elaine 
Ahnell  
 
The meeting was called to order at 8 am by Cheryl 
 
Visitors, Public Comments, Possible Changes to Agenda  
None 
 
Approve Minutes  
Meeting: May 13, 2024 Motion by Bev, second by Anne – all in favor 
 
Treasurer Report 
Discussed new fiscal year July 1 
 
Landscape Committee  
Discussion of Oxbow no longer Town land so we will suspend gardening in that location.  Cheryl will 
work with Adele on Dixon gardening.  Continuing to weed Gateway.  Need to ask Keith to cut back trees 
at River Bank Park. 
  
Flower Barrel Program 
We need to submit list to Marshall with which barrels to throw out in October and we also need to buy 
new to replace.  Stephanie and her team doing a great job! 
 
Winter Decorations River Bank  
Report from Elaine and Anne – they will meet with Jessica DeFrancesco to talk about electric needs.  
They will also go to WW to order decorations and lights 
 
Buntings 
We will remove and store on July 8.  We need to replace the 3 small at Memorial Hall and get 2 new 
large for the Memorial Hall planters as well as get 3 new large for the River Bank Park and Reardon 
Bridge.  Cheryl will order in the spring from our supplier. 
 
Next meeting will just be taking down the buntings so no meeting 
 
Adjourn 
Motion: Adele, Second: Bev – all in favor -  
Meeting adjourned at 8:30 am 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Cheryl LaFlamme as Interim Secretary 
 
 


